SECRETARY OF LABOR WASHINGTON, D.C. 20210

November 4, 2022

Ted McLaughlin CEO DiSorb Systems, Inc 1800 West Indiana Avenue Philadelphia, PA 19132

Dear Ted McLaughlin:

On behalf of myself and the U.S. Department of Labor, I want to thank you for DiSorb Systems, Inc's exemplary efforts to recruit, employ, and retain our nation's veterans, and I want to congratulate you on earning the 2022 Gold HIRE Vets Medallion Award.

The HIRE Vets Medallion Program implements Division O of Public Law 115-31, the Honoring Investments in Recruiting and Employing (HIRE) Veterans Act of 2017. It is the only veteran employment award at the federal level. By meeting the criteria for a 2022 Gold Award, you have shown that you not only honor our veterans, you recognize the value veterans bring to the workplace and you support their success in America's workforce.

I encourage you to take advantage of this important annual program again, and I look forward to working with you in support of our nation's veterans in the years ahead.

Congratulations once again.

me Co from

Sincerely,

MARTIN J. WALSH

Enclosure